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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

Medicaid Expansion — Live Webinars  

November 01, 2019 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Provider,  
 
You are invited to attend Optum’s upcoming provider training session. 
 
Medicaid Expansion: What Providers Need to Know 
 
In November 2018, voters passed a proposition to expand Medicaid in Idaho. The goal of Medicaid Expansion is to 
provide Medicaid coverage to individuals with incomes up to 138% of the Federal Poverty Level. Optum Idaho is 
working with the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare (IDHW) Division of Medicaid, state agencies, and other 
stakeholders to ensure a smooth implementation for all newly eligible Idahoans and Optum network providers to 
support Medicaid Expansion implementation, Optum is holding two live training sessions.  
 
If you cannot attend a live session 
If you are unable to attend one of the training sessions, an on-demand recording of the training will be posted on our 
Relias e-learning platform shortly after the webinars are complete. Details of the trainings are below. 

 

WHAT Medicaid Expansion— What Providers Need to Know 

WHO All provider staff 

WHERE WebEx Teleconference* 

WHEN 
November 20, 2019 | 12:30pm – 2:00pm MST 

November 21, 2019 | 2:30pm – 4:00pm MST 

HOW 
To register for the training, please visit  

optumidaho.com > For Network Providers > Provider Trainings. 

 
* Recordings of the webinar training will be made available within 72 hours of the live sessions. 

 
Thank you,  
 
The Optum Idaho Team 

Alert Summary: Optum is offering informational training sessions to support providers in understanding 
Medicaid Expansion. This alert provides training details and dates. 

https://www.optumidaho.com/content/ops-optidaho/idaho/en/providers/trainings.html

